

## **WELCOME**

## to the Open Web Application Security Project

Dear John Doe,

**Welcome to OWASP!** As a new member of the Open Web Application Security Project, you have joined a powerful network of technology professionals who are dedicated to making software security safe and open to all.

We hope that you'll take advantage of the many benefits that are a part of your membership, and that you will use OWASP as both a forum for the exchange of innovative ideas and as a resource for current developments in software security.

Here are some resources and tips to help you get started as a new member of OWASP:

- Join our mailing lists at www.owasp.org, to be sure you receive our bi-weekly Connector e-Newsletter and other relevant news
- Online meetings or conference registration opportunities
- Join our social communites at Facebook, Twitter, and Google Plus
- Contribute to our OWASP Projects
- If you have any questions about your membership, please email us at info@owasp.org

Again, on behalf of the OWASP Board of Directors, we are pleased to welcome you to our vibrant community of... for more information on member benefits or to learn more about the many ways you can support our work as a volunteer, sponsor or member, please contact our membership director.

Sincerely,

Jane Doe

**Executive Director** 



Dear John Doe,

**Welcome to OWASP!** As a new member of the Open Web Application Security Project, you have joined a powerful network of technology professionals who are dedicated to making software security safe and open to all.

We hope that you'll take advantage of the many benefits that are a part of your membership, and that you will use OWASP as both a forum for the exchange of innovative ideas and as a resource for current developments in software security.

Here are some resources and tips to help you get started as a new member of OWASP:

- Join our mailing lists at www.owasp.org, to be sure you receive our bi-weekly Connector e-Newsletter and other relevant news
- Online meetings or conference registration opportunities
- Join our social communites at Facebook, Twitter, and Google Plus
- Contribute to our OWASP Projects
- If you have any questions about your membership, please email us at info@owasp.org

Again, on behalf of the OWASP Board of Directors, we are pleased to welcome you to our vibrant community of... for more information on member benefits or to learn more about the many ways you can support our work as a volunteer, sponsor or member, please contact our membership director.

Sincerely,

Jane Doe

**Executive Director** 

Learn More and Participate at www.OWASP.org



Dear John Doe,

**Welcome to OWASP!** As a new member of the Open Web Application Security Project, you have joined a powerful network of technology professionals who are dedicated to making software security safe and open to all.

We hope that you'll take advantage of the many benefits that are a part of your membership, and that you will use OWASP as both a forum for the exchange of innovative ideas and as a resource for current developments in software security.

Here are some resources and tips to help you get started as a new member of OWASP:

- Join our mailing lists at www.owasp.org, to be sure you receive our bi-weekly Connector e-Newsletter and other relevant news
- Online meetings or conference registration opportunities
- Join our social communites at Facebook, Twitter, and Google Plus
- Contribute to our OWASP Projects
- If you have any questions about your membership, please email us at info@owasp.org

Again, on behalf of the OWASP Board of Directors, we are pleased to welcome you to our vibrant community of... for more information on member benefits or to learn more about the many ways you can support our work as a volunteer, sponsor or member, please contact our membership director.

Sincerely,

Jane Doe

**Executive Director**